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Hello, My name is Adrian Ogo. I’m a young adult from Marion county born and raised 

in the states and I’m writing this now to address the issue of farmworker overtime 

pay. Farmers work day in day out regardless of conditions, they’re the backbone of 

the food system and are under compensated essential workers. Passing this bill for 

farmworkers and overtime pay will help the farmers and make the agriculture industry 

more competitive in Oregon. This will encourage farmers to come to OR and give 

equality, respect and safety when working. Please give farmers in OR overtime pay 

as soon as possible please. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Adrian Ogo 

 


